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Requiring in-person voting as the primary method of voting greatly reduces the 

accessibility for Oregonians to vote. It creates barriers that currently don't exist with 

the mail-in-voting process, and will greatly reduce the number of Oregonians 

participating in elections. It would also impact businesses as it would require 

employers to give employees time off to go in-person to vote, which will most 

certainly have long lines and wait times.  


